Ref. Ares(2010)318434 - 09/06/2010

PEREZ BURGO Maria Ange (SG)

Subject:

FW: Ad-hoc Ethical Committee - Occupations GV

Importance: High

Sensitivity: Confidential

Attachments: SG-B_0608172210_001.pdf

ANNEX 7

From: SZLASZEWSKI Hubert (SG) Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2010 5:42 PM

To: Michel.Petite@CliffordChance.com; rgvaldecasas@gmail.com; terry.wynn@talk21.com

Cc: CLAEYS BOUUAERT Donatienne (SG)

Subject: Ad-hoc Ethical Committee - Occupations GV

Importance: High Sensitivity: Confidential

Dear Members of the Committee,

please find attached a copy of the fax message from Mr. Verheugen, with responses to your questions from the $\mathbf{1}^{\text{st}}$ of June. Mr. Verheugen also confirms his commitment to respecting the obligations deriving from the Code.

<<...>>

With the holidays on the horizon, it would be excellent if the Committee could provide an opinion on these requests still within June, so that the College can adopt decisions before it goes into summer recess later next month.

Thank you and kind regards, H

Hubert Szlaszewski Director Secretariat General

European Commission

富 +32 2 29 **95 171** 悬:+32 2 29 20 763

hubert.szlaszewski@ec.europa.eu